
 

 

Accounting  Development Group Meeting 7, December 10th,  2024   
 
Short Description  

Agenda Item  Notes  

Welcome and Updates 
from Chair 

The Chair welcomed the members of the Development group to 
the meeting. The chair reminded the members of the timeline for 
our work.  

Declarations, Minutes and 
Matters Arising 

There were no declarations of interest.  
 
The importance of manageability of the specification for teaching 
and learning was raised and it was requested that the content 
presented should be reviewed again.  

Key Competencies in 

Accounting 

The group reviewed the key competencies in accounting and 
some proposed changes were discussed. 
 
 

Review of Strand 4 The SDG reviewed Strand 4 and the feedback from the group 
was noted.   

Review of the Strands of 

Learning and Glossary of 

Terms 

The SDG worked in groups to review the strands with the 
glossary of terms.  

Additional Assessment 
Component 

A document outlining the AAC was shared.  

The document was discussed using the lens of the assessment 
parameters document.  
 
The group suggested features of quality that could be considered 
by the SEC.  

AOB and Next steps Under AOB concern was expressed regarding the timelines for 
Tranche 2 subjects. 
Further work will be undertaken based on the feedback from the 
group and NCCA will link with SEC on the AAC.  
 
Next Meeting 7th January 2025 

 


